[image: image1.png]


  St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School
School Council Minutes
Monday 11th December - 9.05 a.m. 1H

Apologies

There were no apologies today.
Feedback from classes
Feedback from classes today:

· Several councillors asked if we could have a quiet, calm room at lunchtime

· Aamina (6C) asked if we could have a head boy and head girl again this year 

· Several councillors asked if we could have mirrors in the boys toilets
· We would like to redesign the playground with new paintings on the wall, maybe a table tennis table and gym equipment

   
National Joke Competition 
Miss Harling has submitted our winning joke to the ‘National Joke Competition’ to try and win a prize for our school.

Tidy Classroom Award 
After sharing our ideas for new teddies with Mr Ward, he is going to see what teddies he can find and will get back to us after Christmas. Aamina (6C) suggested that Primark have some good Emoji teddies!
Any other business

We spend the rest of the meeting making posters to advertise the selection box raffle – 20p per ticket! 
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